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ﬁ Outlook

RE: Draft RPAC minutes 6-25

From Wendy Sugimura <wsugimura@mono.ca.gov>
Date Tue 6/10/2025 12:11 PM

To  lynn or mark <lynnimarkl@hotmail.com>; Heidi Willson <hwillson@mono.ca.gov>; Erin Bauer
<ebauer@mono.ca.gov>

Thank you, Mark!

Wendy Sugumura

Community Development Director
(760) 924-1814

From: lynn or mark <lynnimarkl@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 7:42 AM

To: Heidi Willson <hwillson@mono.ca.gov>; Wendy Sugimura <wsugimura@mono.ca.gov>; Erin Bauer
<ebauer@mono.ca.gov>

Subject: Draft RPAC minutes 6-25

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Hello,

For your reading pleasure.

Mark

Draft minutes

Antelope Valley RPAC

June 5, 2025 Meeting. 6pm, Antelope Valley Community Center

Members attending: Don Morris, Debie Bush, Bruce Woodworth, Jim Ricks, Mark Langner, Dave Cassleman, John Vannoy.
Mono County representatives: Wendy Sugimura, Erin Bauer.

Public: One Zoom participant.

Public Comments: Debie said that there will be craft venders in the park this weekend and that a star party will be held at the
Walker ball field on July 19th. Mark and Debie commented on the proposed 30% Liberty Energy rate increase; people can
submit comments at the California PUC website.

The minutes from the May 1, 2025 were approved (6 yes, 1 abstention).

Info/discussion items:
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RPAC member reports: Bruce spoke about the recent successful Mt Gate Park clean-up. Mark asked if it was known when
CalTrans would start the Walker striping project and Wendy said that she would check; the design is in the 11/24 RPAC packet.

MWTC update: None presented but Wendy said that she recently had a discussion with MWTC representatives and that a
change to quarterly RPAC updates is being considered.

USFS update: none presented.

Supervisor’s Report: none presented.

Planning Update: Wendy said that a proposal for a private campground on 108 near the pack station will be handled as a

director’s review and LDTAC will review.

Next meeting: The group felt that the July RPAC meeting could be cancelled if there are no timely or important issues to be
examined or discussed.

Submitted by M Langner
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